

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Tel: +264 (0) 67 234 122/022. | Fax: +264 (0) 67 234 236 | E-mail: cso@otavitown.org.na | P O Box: 59, Otavi. Namibia

Enquiries: L. Haulenga

Email:properties@otavitown.org.na

PowerCom (PTY) LTD P O BOX 40799 Windhoek

06 February 2023

Dear Mr. Mowes

SUBJECT: APPLICATION TO LEASE PORTIONS OF LAND TO ERECT **COMMUNICATION TOWERS**

The above subject matter has reference.

The Otavi Town Council has during its ordinary council meeting held on 24 May 2022 approved under resolution CM/03/2022-11.8 to lease portions of land to PowerCom for the construction of network towers.

Attached to this letter is the council resolution for your perusal

Should you have queries pertaining to the above, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely Yours,

OTAVI TOWN COUNCIL

2023 -02- 06

Wodibo S. Haulofu (Mr.

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER el: 067 234022 / 677

lnh/jm/wsh/10-2023

Email: ceo@otavitown.org.na